Fields Howell...

Five Attorneys Named to 2024 Georgia
Super Lawyers

FEBRUARY 6, 2024

Five Fields Howell attorneys have been named to the Super Lawyers lists in Georgia for 2024,
continuing the firm’s strong presence in the area of Insurance law.

The following attorneys were selected for inclusion in the Super Lawyers list:

e Paul L. Fields, Jr.
e Ann T. Kirk
e Gregory L. Mast

Additionally, two attorneys were recognized on the Super Lawyers Rising Stars list:

e Taryn M. Kadar
 Stephan A. Kahn

Each of these attorneys has received this honor for at least three years, with Paul L. Fields, Jr.
continuing to lead the firm, earning Super Lawyers recognition for over a decade.



